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Short Meeting for Pawnee County Commissioners 
(KLZA) It was a short meeting for Pawnee County Commissioners on Tuesday.  Board members
reviewed a letter from Jennifer Stehlik-Ladman accepting the position of Pawnee County Attorney. 
    Elise Regen, new Pawnee County Extension Educator was scheduled to meet with the Board but
was unable to do so due to a family emergency.
    Highway Superintendent Chris Rauner met with Commissioners.  He reported that there had been
no rock trailer bids received in a timely manner.  Commissioners also approved an over-weight limit
permit for Martin Marietta, if approved by Mainelli, Wagner and Associates.  
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